
Alfred Almond Alumni Association 
Annual Meeting July 21, 2017 at 3:00, CDH 

Attending 
Board Members Present: Ervilla Crandall, Don Jefferds, Shaune Henry, Becky Comer, Donna 
Ryan,  

Other Association Members:  Butch Lorow, Cass Lorow, Michael Coughlin 

1. Meeting was Called to order – Vice President Don Jefferds 
2. Shaune Henry, Treasurer reported on Financials: 

22 scholarships were awarded at Graduation for a total $53,500 
Sports and Fine Art Camps awarded for $2,025 
Genesee Valley Trust Bank – still receiving good return on our money. 
Membership down a bit from our high last year, even with prior years. 
Approximately 260 attending Banquet tomorrow night. 
 

3. Discussion of Board Members: 

This year we had 4 individuals resigned from board:  
Laura Brace, Heather Mattos, Jessica Dwyer, Kim Gayhart 

This year five directors are up for election to a three-year term. All are willing to be reelected 
  Becky Comer  

Brooke Harris  
Shaune Henry  
Lisa Porter  
Donna Ryan 
 

4. Ballots provided to vote and write in members who might be interested. The board will 
contact the write-ins to see if they are willing to serve.  
 

5. Open Discussion: 

 Mike Coughlin – discussion on naming the new track facility complex at AACS.  He has 
interest in naming the track after two past coaches, Ernest Moore and James McEvoy.   

(Note post meeting: email sent to Mike C. from past AAAA President, William Pulos.  Board had 
discussed at June 9, 2016 meeting and voted that this was not in the board’s mission)  

Minutes 6/9/16 and email attached to minutes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Donna Ryan, Recording Secretary, pro tem 


